
Message from the President 
As we kick off our Annual Fund, I enjoy looking 
back at what Athletes Unlimited Newton has 
accomplished over the year. November is a great 
time to be thankful, to pause, reflect and plan 
for the future.  In 2023, we celebrated 45 years of 
programs, held 15 special events, had 100+ athlete 
and volunteer intake meetings and began 1 long 
standing goal of creating a strategic plan.  

In 2024 we will complete and start to implement 
our strategic plan, which was a first time, grant 
funded project for us. We plan on initiatives in 
programming over a lifetime, as well as outreach.  
We will focus on capacity building to enrich our 
programs and our ties to the community.

Our Goal 
Our goal is to raise $50,000 through the Annual 
Fund to ensure our programs flourish in 2024. Any 
amount you can give is appreciated. We are so 
fortunate to have such a supportive community 
and with everyone’s help we can reach this goal.

Thank you on behalf of all our participants, 
coaches, volunteers and the Board of Directors.

With very best wishes for the holiday season,

 

Betsy Lynch DiSciullo 
Athletes Unlimited Newton, President
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Three Ways to Donate: 
1  VIA MAIL USING THE FORM ENCLOSED

2  ONLINE AT NEWTONATHLETESUNLIMITED.ORG/DONATE
3  SCAN QR CODE FOR LINK TO DONATON PAGE


